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November 20, 2012 
 
c/o Kathy Bunting 
Clerk 
County of Middlesex 
399 Ridout Street North  
LONDON, ON.   N6A 2P1 
 

Dear Mayor and Members of Council: 

The purpose of this letter is to provide County Council with background information in support of our 
delegation to Council on November 27, 2012 regarding NextEra Energy Canada’s (NextEra Energy) wind 
energy projects in Middlesex County.  These projects have been in the planning stages at the local municipal 
levels for upwards of five years.  We have met on several occasions with County staff to discuss matters of 
interest to the County, namely impacts of our proposed project infrastructure within County roads.  This 
letter is an update on our project planning status for NextEra Energy’s following projects: 

 Bornish Wind Energy Centre (73.5MW) – North Middlesex; 
 Adelaide Wind Energy Centre (60MW) – wind energy centre located in Adelaide-Metcalfe, but 

overhead transmission line and point of interconnection to Ontario transmission grid in North 
Middlesex; 

 Jericho Wind Energy Centre – (150MW) – project located within Lambton County, but overhead 
transmission line and point of interconnection located in North Middlesex. 

These projects all include proposed overhead transmission lines which are located on County Roads, namely 
Kerwood Road, Elginfield Road, and Nairn Road as shown on the key map below.  These lines are proposed 
to be hung on separate single poles at an agreed upon location within the County right-of-way.   
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The projects all have proposed construction start timeframes beginning May 2013 to May 2014.  As such, it is 
important that we continue discussions with the County in order to execute a Road User Agreement to the 
satisfaction of all parties involved.   

NextEra Energy Canada’s parent company NextEra Energy Resources is a long-term owner/operator of 
energy facilities with assets in 22 states and 4 provinces.  Our wind energy portfolio is the largest in North 
America, with approximately 8500MW of production and over 21% of the US market share.  In addition, we 
are the largest generator of solar energy in the US, and largest producer of hydroelectricity in the state of 
Maine.  Our strong financial backing and commitment to sustainability and environmental leadership is well 
documented as illustrated on our website www.nexteraenergy.com.  

We look forward to meeting with Middlesex County Council on November 27, 2012 to discuss the matters 
outlined above.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact myself as indicated 
below, or Derek Dudek, our Municipal/Community Relations Consultant at 519.318.0237. 

 

Sincerely, 

NextEra Energy Canada, ULC 

 
 
 
 
 
BY:  Ben Greenhouse 

Director, Wind Development 
 
cc:  Nancy O’Blenes, Garrad Hassan 
 Julia Cushing, AECOM 
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